
 

Pentecost Sunday 
  

       JUNE 8, 2025   

 

Pastor: 
Father Hamish Currie 

 
Parochial Vicar  

(Associate Pastor): 
Father Jeff Shannon 

 

Parish Office: 
Monday-Friday 

 

8:30 AM to 12:00  PM 

Office Admin Jennifer  
 

 
Weekend Mass Schedule 
Saturday Mass: 5:00 pm 
Sunday Mass: 9:00 am  

& 11:00am 
     

Weekday Masses : 
Morning Mass:  

 
Tues to Fri at  9am 

 

Sacrament of Penance : 
Saturday : 4:15pm-4:45pm  

 

Baptism : 
Usually on the 3rd Sunday of the 

month. Please make arrangements 

one month in advance by          

contacting the Parish office. 
 

Marriage : 
Please make marriage arrangements 6 

months in advance by contacting 

the Parish office. 
 

Papal Blessing : 
Please allow at least 6 months for 

Papal Blessing to arrive after the   

request has been made. 
 

Knights of Columbus : 
Ernie Console 

 

 

CWL President : 
Moyra O’Pallie 

 

Liturgical Music / Choir : 
Bruce Douville 

bruce.douville@gmail.com 
 

Bulletin Announcements : 

Email to  
pbcathedral@outlook.com 

Before 11:00 AM Wednesday 
 

Prayer Line : 

Corona McNally 
705-575-6975 

 

778 Queen Street East, Sault Ste. Marie, Ontario P6A 2B1 
Tel: 705-256-8474  

www.preciousbloodssm.com /  

Email: pbcathedral@outlook.com 



 

Saturday, June 7, 2025 @ 5pm 

 

†  Lynda Bertoncello by Danny & Family 

 
Sunday, June 8, 2025 @ 9am 

  

† Ortenzio Vecchio by Toni Vecchio 
 

Tuesday, June 10 2025 @ 9am 

 

† Ross Weber by Delma Brown 
 

Wednesday, June 11, 2025 @ 9am 

 

† Albert Burns by Delma Brown  

 
Thursday, June 12, 2025 @ 9am 

 

Intention for all Young Families by Delma Brown 

 
Friday, June 13, 2025 @ 9am 

 

† Roland Cornacchi by Family 

 
Saturday, June 14, 2025 @ 5pm 

 

†  Giuseppe Bruno by Marie & Tony Bruno 

 
Sunday, June 15, 2025 @ 9am 

  

† Gary Vena from Jennifer & Family 
 

 

 

 



 

 

Coffee Sundays 

Please note that Coffee Sundays  

will be postponed in the summer months till the first  

Sunday in September. 

Coffee Hour: September 7, 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FRIENDLY REMINDER THAT BABY BOTTLES ARE DUE BACK FATHER’S 

DAY WEEKEND JUNE 14TH & 15TH.  

PLEASE GIVE BOTTLES IN COLLECTIONS OR DROP OFF TO OFFICE 

MONDAY-FRIDAY BETWEEN 8:00AM-11:30PM  

 

 

 

 

CWL NEWS!  
 

Thank you to all the ladies who have volunteered at the Davey Home Tuck 

Shop from June 8th to 14th,  

2 pm to 4 pm. Please be there by 1:30 pm.  
Tuesday June 3rd - June luncheon. Thank you to all members who were able to attend our 

June luncheon. Congratulations to all members who received service pins this year. We had 21 

ladies who received pins this year totaling 472 years.  

Special congratulations is sent to  
Myrtle Corelli – 25 years; Flora Giordano – 30 years; Moyra O’Pallie – 35 years; Beverley Dunn 

– 55 years; Rita Murphy – 65 years; and Evelyn Theriault – 70 years. Thank you for all your years 

of service to the league! 
  

Why become a CWL member? https://www.cwl.ca/why-become-a-member/ 

  

Tuesday September 2 - next General Meeting at 7 pm in the church hall.  
 

November 9, 2025 - SAVE THE DATE for the Tea, Bazaar and Bake Sale. Start creating 

your bazaar items now. More details will be available in September.  

The CWL wishes you a healthy, happy and peaceful summer! ☀️ 

https://www.cwl.ca/why-become-a-member/


 

Day Reading Gospel 

Monday Acts 1.12-14 John 19.25-27 

Tuesday 2 Corinthians 1.18-22 
 

Matthew 5.13-16 

Wednesday Acts 11.21b-26; 13.1-3 Matthew 10.7-13 

Thursday 2 Corinthians 3.15-4.1,3-6 Matthew 5.20-26 

Friday 2 Corinthians 4.7-15 Matthew 5.27-32 

Saturday 2 Corinthians 5.14-21 Matthew 5.33-37 

Weekday Scripture Readings:  
June 9, 2025 – June 14, 2025 

 
 
 

E-TRANSFER IS NOW AVAILABLE 
Please send your donation to:    
  pbcathedral@outlook.com 

 

Sunday Collection 

May 31st, 2025 & June 1st 2025 

Weekend-$3214.00 

 

On Line donations in  

Month of June 

$865.00 

Thank you for your continued  

generosity! 



 

 

June 7th & June 8th, 2025 
 

 

Ushers 

 

Greeters 

 
Saturday, June 7 

5:00 pm 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday, June 8 
 

9am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11am 

 
St Anne's Entrance 

 
Linda Simonini 

 
Queen Street Entrance 

 
Marie Esposito 

 
St. Anne’s Entrance 

 
Susan Colizza  

 
Queen Street Entrance 

 
Christopher Tan 

 
 

St. Anne’s Entrance 
 

Floricel Bahay 
 

Queen Street Entrance 
 

Richard Breton 

 
 St Anne's Entrance 

                               
Lucy Campbell 

 
Queen Street Entrance 

 
Terry Scott 

 
St. Anne’s Entrance 

 
Marion Nanni 

 
Queen Street Entrance 

 
Mary Rose Paulo 

 
 

St. Anne’s Entrance 
 

Renju Jose  
 

Queen Street Entrance 
 

Tony Pino 
 
 

 
Saturday, June 7 

 
5pm 

 
 
 
 

Sunday, June 8 
 

9am 
 
 

11am 

 

Lectors 
 

June 7th 
 
 

Dale DePiero  
 

Lectors  
 

June 8th 

 
David Mazzuca  

 
 

Vincent Greco  
 

 

Eucharistic Minister 
 

 June 7th 
 
  

Ralph Esposito 
 

Eucharistic Minister 
 

June 8th 
 
 

Rose McCormick  
 
 

Bambi Alexander  
 
 



 

The Tenth Week of Ordinary Time 

Sunday is Pentecost Sunday, as the readings and the whole Church celebrate the coming and    
ongoing presence of the Holy Spirit among us. Jesus breathes on his jittery followers and tells 
them, "Peace be with you" and fills them with courage. 

Monday is the Memorial of the Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother of the Church, a relatively new 
feast on the Church calendar - a title given to Mary at the Second Vatican Council and a feast    
created by Pope Francis. Wednesday is the Memorial of Saint Barnabas, Apostle. Friday is 
the Memorial of Saint Anthony of Padua, Priest and Doctor of the Church. 

The first readings this week are from Paul's Second letter to the Corinthians. 

We take up the Gospel of Matthew, which will be part of our readings for Ordinary Time.  The 
week offers us the Sermon on the Mount. Jesus urges us to not hide our gifts under a bushel    
basket but to recognize that “you are the light of the world.” Jesus transforms what the people had 
been taught. We are to go beyond not killing; we are to love our enemies. He tells us that he has 
“not come to abolish laws but to fulfill them.”   Jesus tells us that if we haven't forgiven someone, 
we should leave our offerings on the altar and go forgive those with whom we need reconciliation. 
He speaks about adultery saying, “If your right eye causes you to sin, tear it out and throw it away. 
It is better for you to lose one of your members than to have your whole body thrown into          
Gehenna.”  By the end of the week, we hear Jesus encouraging us to live honestly, making       
elaborate promises and oaths unnecessary.“Let your ‘Yes' mean ‘Yes,' and your ‘No' mean ‘No,'” 
he says. The words we use are less important than the life we lead. 
 
The week closes with Trinity Sunday, which always follows Pentecost. It celebrates the un-
knowable relationship between the Father, Son and the Holy Spirit - and their loving support for us 
in our lives. 

 

All you can eat brunch at St Mary's Ukrainian Catholic Church 

293 St George's Ave E, on Sunday, June 15 from 10am-12:30pm.  
Menu: scrambled eggs, breakfast sausage, ham, baked beans, French toast, roast potatoes, fruit cock-

tail, coffee, tea.  Adults $14; children (6-12) $6; children 5 and under: free. 50/50 tickets for a church 

fundraiser will be sold at the brunch.  

Call 705-942-1377 for more information. 

 
Volunteers needed! St. Mary's Ukrainian Catholic Church at 293 St. George's Ave E is looking for 

help making perogies and cabbage rolls on Thursday mornings from 7am to noon. Lunch is    provid-

ed. No experience required.  

For more information, please contact the parish office at 705-942-1377      

or soostmaryukr@outlook.com. 

mailto:soostmaryukr@outlook.com


%

 
 
 
 

OUR LADY OF THE RAPIDS GIFT SHOP  
OPEN  

ONE DAY A MONTH  
ON COFFEE HOUR SUNDAYS FROM  

10AM-1PM 
WE ACCEPT CASH OR  

E-TRANSFER   
pbcathedral@outlook.com  

GIFT SHOP WILL BE CLOSED IN THE SUMMER  

MONTHS OF JULY & AUGUST 

Daily Prayer This Week 

This week we can find a lot of encouragement in the Pentecost readings. The disciples, this most 
human group of Jesus' followers, have opened their hearts to the Holy Spirit and found new 
courage. They shed their fears and boldly began doing what they longed to do - spread the good 
news. 

We, too, can find that courage in our lives. The same joyous strength that opened their hearts can 
touch ours in ways we can hardly imagine. We only have to ask! 

As we go through our week, in the smallest moments of the day, we can beg God for the 
strength of the Holy Spirit in our lives. As we awaken in the morning, sort laundry or do the 
dishes, we can change our attitudes toward these chores and see them as sacred moments of in-
vitation from the God who loves us with such fire and compassion. 

Dear Lord, you know how filled I am with fears. Let each moment of anxiety today be a           
reminder to open my life, my heart and my soul to the love and courage you offer me. I know 
that if only I could trust in you more, it would change my life. 

"He went away sad, for he had many possessions!" Let me turn these apprehensions over to you. 
I beg you to give me the wisdom and strength I need to trust more and to fear less. Teach me that 
it's OK to stop clinging to the fears I have known for so long and that I can embrace the freedom 
you offer me. Let me be less fear-ful and more generous. 

We can find the courage to proclaim the good news as the disciples did at Pentecost, simply by 
asking God for that strength and then living as if we received it. 

Some day this week, each of us will have the opportunity to be the salt that makes relationships 
and faithful living, have its flavor. We will have our chances to be light in the midst of the    
darkness that crosses our paths. We can ask Jesus those days - whether in the morning, or in 
brief background moments during the day - to have us not lose our flavor or to cover our light. 
And, all of us will face the greater responsibility of being a disciple of Jesus: avoiding anger, 
finding the path to reconciliation, and loving genuinely and honestly. 

mailto:pbcathedral@outlook.com


 

Jubilance 2025 
 

Donations are an important part of making Jubilance 2025 a successful event.  
 If you are interested in donating, you can do so through the Parish office or by putting 
your donation in an envelope marked Jubilance 2025 and dropping it in the collection 

basket at Mass.   
 

Cheques should be made payable to Precious Blood Cathedral.  
  If you would like a tax receipt issued, please include your name and address on the 

envelope.   
 

Donations will go towards the cost of the Pavilion rental, music, cultural event, security, 
promotional materials and the creation of the Eucharistic float.   

Thank you for your continued support!! 

We hope to see you at Jubilance 2025 on June 19
th
! 



 

Need a new car?   
MATT PAVONI 
pavoni_m@hotmail.com 
“Certified in Automotive Law & Ethics” 

DERESTI MOTORS 
 
354 Wellington St. W.          Phone: 705.256.1717 
Sault Ste. Marie, ON            Cell:     705.971.0979 
P6A 1J1           Fax:      705.256.1718 
  www.derestimotors.ca 

 

 

THIS SPOT AVAILABLE FOR 

ADVERTISING  
PLS CALL OFFICE FOR 

PRICING 

705-256-8474 



 

 

  

 NORTHWOOD Funeral Home  
  Cremation and Reception Centre Inc.  
 
 
     Kevin McAndrew – President  

     Joan Currie - Managing Director  
 

    
Locally Owned & Operated 
     942 Great Northern Rd.  (705) 945-7758       

www.northwoodfuneral.com  



 

 
THIS SPOT AVAILABLE FOR 

ADVERTISING  

PLS CALL OFFICE FOR  

PRICING 

705-256-8474 

THIS SPOT AVAILABLE FOR 

ADVERTISING  

PLS CALL OFFICE FOR  

PRICING 

705-256-8474 


